
Clarkson College is proud to partner with Brown’s Medical Imaging (BMI), 
offering radiology solutions for modern health care, to provide team 
members with opportunities to advance their education.  

Employee Benefits

Employees who meet the eligibility criteria, as well as their spouses and 
dependent children (age 23 or younger), will receive a 30% reduced tuition 
rate at Clarkson College. Applicants receive automatic acceptance into all 
online programs and preferential status for all on-campus programs. Team 
members are also eligible for academic scholarships and financial aid.  

Employees who meet the eligibility criteria will have access to a 
variety of continuing education (CE) events that are approved by the 
American Society of Radiologic Technologists (ASRT). Annually, BMI will 
choose employees who will receive free registrations (up to 70 seats) to 
CE events. 

Eligibility

 › Team members must be employed full-time (at least 30 hours per week/ .9 
FTE) or part-time (at least 16–29 hours per week/ .5 FTE) for at least six 
months at BMI.   

 › Employment status must be maintained for the duration of the semester. 
Students must notify the Clarkson College Student Accounts office of a 
change in employment status at studentaccounts@clarksoncollege.edu.  

Next Steps

 › New applicants should visit ClarksonCollege.edu/Apply to begin the 
application. When complete, use the code BMI@Clarkson to waive the $35 
application fee.

 › Current Clarkson College students who work at BMI should submit the 
completed Community Partnership Verification Form to the BMI human 
resources (HR) department. 

 › Every semester, BMI team members must complete the following: 
 
 1. Print off the Community Partnership Verification Form (available 
               online at ClarksonCollege.edu/Browns-Medical-Imaging or through 
               the BMI HR office). 
 
 2. Complete the form and meet with the BMI HR representative 
               manager to obtain his/her signature. 
 
 3. The BMI HR representative/manager will submit the form to 
                the Clarkson College Student Accounts office at  
                studentaccounts@clarksoncollege.edu.

 › Students are responsible for payment of tuition and fees to Clarkson 
College by the tuition payment due date. Failure to comply may result in 
late payment fees.

Visit ClarksonCollege.edu/Browns-Medical-Imaging to learn more. For 
questions, please contact our Enrollment and Advising team at 
admissions@clarksoncollege.edu or 402.552.3100. 
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